
 

 
 

   

 

Our new website is now live 

We've launched a new website that represents the company's operations across Australia and 

New Zealand, and how we operate across the sugar supply chain.  

 

It showcases all of our operations on one platform including our raw sugar mills, sugar marketing 

services, Wilmar AgServices, Wilmar BioEthanol, Sugar Australia and New Zealand Sugar. 

 

Our current website will be retired on Friday, 12 June. After that, you will be automatically 

redirected to our new website. 

 

The new domain is www.wilmarsugar-anz.com. 

 

 

Visit website  

 

 

https://wilmarsugarmills.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=1c2be8bb0a&e=d4a23ae60a
https://wilmarsugarmills.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=8daf9f95e2&e=d4a23ae60a


  

 

 

 

 

Logging into GrowerWeb  

You'll find GrowerWeb login links in various positions on our new website, including the 

header and footer, as pictured below. Once you click on the link, you will be taken to the current 

login page. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

Help at hand 

If you have any problems accessing GrowerWeb please call one of our team members for 

help. 

 

Julie Cantoni - (07) 4776 4218 

Caitlin Bonanno - (07) 4782 3816 

Tania Dalton - (07) 4722 1985 
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